
July 15, 2025 
 
Dear New Buffalo Area Schools, 

Please accept this letter as formal notification of my resignation from my teaching position at 
New Buffalo Middle School. 

After 18 years dedicated to the students and community of New Buffalo, I have decided to 
pursue a new chapter in my professional journey. While I am incredibly excited about the 
opportunities that lie ahead, I will genuinely miss the many wonderful colleagues, students, and 
experiences that have shaped my career here. I am grateful for the invaluable lessons and 
memories I've gained during my tenure. 

Thank you for the opportunity to have served New Buffalo Area Schools for nearly two decades. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Loftis 

 

 


